
 
 
February 11, 2020 
 
Re: HB 2601 
 
 
Dear Education Committee Members, 
 
I am not eloquent. I am not anti-vaccines and I am not anti-health care. I am for the ability to 
choose what is best for me and my children. At this point all of my children are fully vaccinated 
however I want the opportunity to choose what is best for them specifically. Please don’t take 
away the ability for a parent to make choices for their own families.  
We are still the land of the free 
 
Sincerely 
Michelle Morris 
Colby Kansas 


